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Comments: The Heber wild horses are a national treasure and should be protected and saved, from being

exterminated. Roundups and Removals will jeopardize the long term sustainability of the Heber herd. These

horses are harming no one on our public lands and are certainly no threat to all the cattle/livestock that

significantly dwarf wild horses numbers. Wild horses native habits are naturally good for the environment and

help maintain the land and cause it to flourish. People who live in the area know that Heber wild horses herd

numbers are being exaggerated by our cattle/livestock corrupted government officials. Removal is totally

unnecessary for the wild horses,but more appropriate for cattle in unenforced livestock trespass. Please do all

you can to preserve this valuable herd of wild horses 

and their bloodlines,instead of jeopardizing these sentient horses by unwarranted cruel removals. In the

meantime, Heber wild horses are being shot and killed - it's been going on far too long. The criminal perpetrators

of this cowardly slaughter should have been brought to justice by law enforcement in cooperation with our

government already. Local area citizens must surely know the culprits involved with these heinous killings and

bringing the criminals to justice should be given higher priority and a greater sense of urgency in putting them

behind bars! The Heber Wild Horses deserve more respect and so much better treatment!


